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April 7, 2020 
 

To    
The Manager – Compliance Department                                        
National Stock Exchange of India Limited                                       
‘Exchange Plaza’ Bandra Kurla Complex,                                        
Bandra (East) Mumbai 400051                
NSE Symbol:  HONAUT                                                                                                                             

To    
The Manager – Compliance Department      
BSE Limited 
 Floor 25, P.J.Tower,  Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400001 
BSE Scrip Code: 517174 
 

 
Dear Sir,  
 
Sub: Regulation 30 of The SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
This is further to our letter dated March 25, 2020 in terms of Regulation 30 of The SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 pursuant to COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
The Company had vide its letter dated March 25, 2020 intimated that on account of continued spread of 
the COVID-19 and in line with the updated government advice – at both Central and State level and – for 
employers, the Company has implemented Full Work from Home across all India sites, starting Monday, 
March 23, 2020 until further notice and has safely suspended operations in its manufacturing plant.  
 
This is further to inform that pursuant to approval from Competent Authorities, the Company would 
partially operate its manufacturing plant with effect from April 7, 2020 to support essential manufacturing 
operation of our customers. The Company is taking various measures to ensure safety and well-being of 
all the employees and is ensuring compliance with the directives issued by the Central and State 
Governments as well as local administration in this regard.  
 
The impact on the operations of the Company cannot be assessed at this point. However, given the 
dynamic nature of the situation, the management will reassess this status on an ongoing basis, in contact 
with and as per guidelines issued by Central and State government authorities. 
 
Please take the above on record.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
For Honeywell Automation India Limited 

 
Farah Irani 
Company Secretary  


